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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2108 as introduced, updates several statutory references in the Oklahoma Employee 

Insurance and Benefits Act. Major updates include replacing any reference to the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services with the Oklahoma Health Care Authority, date 

clarifications, and decapitalizations.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2108 modifies the Oklahoma Employee Insurance and Benefits Act by replacing certain 

references to the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) with the Oklahoma 

Health Care Authority (OHCA). Such modifications transfer administrative responsibilities for 

state employee insurance and benefits programs from one state agency to another. The measure 

effectively aligns statutory language with the current organizational structure of state 

government. After communication with OHCA, the measure is not anticipated to have a direct 

fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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